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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues;

We are delighted to be with you in the June issue of our journal. In our June issue, we have prepared high-quality scientific studies 
for you, thanks to the dedicated and diligent work of our editorial board and referees.

Knowing that our journal’s international recognition and prestige is increasing day by day, I would like to give you the good 
news that Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology has been included in the “China Knowledge Resource Integrated (CNKI)” 
index. Since 2020, CNKI has been operating as an open-access database, receiving approximately 16 million daily clicks 
and registering around 2.33 billion downloads of its indexed academic content. Additionally, CNKI serves as a database for 
approximately 1,600 institutes from 60 different countries through agreements. Indeed, having our journal included in such a 
database is a significant achievement for our country. 

Dear colleagues, our utmost effort is to elevate our journal, which is a national treasure, to its deserved highest level. As editors 
of the journal, we are indebted to the independent referees who have participated in the editorial board and the evaluation 
process. With best wishes, we look forward to meeting you in our next issue. With love and respect.   

Ercan Yilmaz, Prof.MD

Fatih Sendag, Prof.MD
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